
I urge you to vote no on HB1530. This bill will provide massive economic impact on some of our 
smallest and lowest income communities. Oregon is already one of the greenest states . While 
improving our emissions and environmental impact is important, crippling our State's economy 
with massive taxes is not the answer. 
 
I urge you to listen to all the citizens you represent, not just the ones with your party's letter in 
front of their names. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jason Mullaney 
 


